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Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
In this week’s Gospel we hear that Jesus wasn’t accepted in him home town. Rather than believe or trust in 
him, the people doubted and despised Him. We talked about the expectations of people and listened to the 
story of ‘The Lion and the Mouse.’ This story teaches us the importance of opening our minds and hearts and 
showing love to everyone we meet. 
 
Thankyou Mrs Lees for leading our Assembly 

on Monday. 
 
 
Thumbs Up Tuesday: 
It was lovely to see so many of you in school 

on Tuesday morning for our final Thumbs Up 

of the year. We hope that you enjoyed sharing 

your children’s work.  

 
Euros Week in School: 
 
Nursery: 
In Nursery we have been learning all about 
our class country; Denmark this week. We 
have learnt facts about our country, designed 
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our own footballs, counted in Danish, made flags as well as lots of outdoor ball games 
 
Reception: 
In Reception we have been making flags, learning facts about our class countries, measuring and making our 
own headbands. We have taken part in our own penalty shoot outs and learnt to dribble and shoot a football 
with Ross. 
Year 1: 
In Year 1 we have enjoyed researching our country for the Euros; Spain, Scotland and the Ukraine. 
We made flags, learnt dances discussed traditional food and learnt some new Spanish and Ukrainian words. 
We particularly enjoyed our Euro sports morning with Ross. Who knew so many of us were amazing penalty 
takers!! 
Year 2: 
Each Year 2 class found out some facts about their country, including food, land marks and climate. We 
practised many ball skills outside and designed our own ‘Euro 24’ board game. It was lots of fun!  
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Curriculum News:    
To see what teaching and learning we have planned for the week beginning 15.7.24 please click on the link to 
take you to year  group pages on our website: 
https://www.cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk/children/class-pages/ 

 

 

https://www.cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk/children/class-pages/
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Stockport Schools Sports Awards 2024  

We are delighted to announce that Cheadle Catholic Infant School has been awarded ‘Smile for a Mile 
School of the Year’ once again at this year’s Stockport Schools Sports Awards. 

Incredibly, we also won a further eight awards, while sixteen of our pupils each took home individual 
titles. 

As a school, we won: 

• Commitment to High Quality PE 

• Commitment to Participation in PE       

• Commitment to Sport & Physical Activity 

• The School Innovation Award 

• Commitment to Leadership & Volunteering 

• High quality CPD Award 

• Creating an Active School Award 

• Key Stage 1 PE Quality Mark Gold Award. 

In addition to the school’s six awards, 16 of our pupils also won 
individual titles. 

Twelve of our pupils won Spirit of the Games Awards.  

Congratulations to:  

• Violet D, Jamie A-M, Elias K (Determination) 

• Alba B & Max S (Passion) 

• Ralph P, Gabriella C, Sadie H-W, Teddy C (Self-Belief) 

• Lottie B, Daniel L, Connor F (Team Work). 

We also competed against all other schools in Stockport and we have four individual winners!  
 

• Third place for Active Child of the Year, congratulations to Soa Montout 

• Runners up for Young Reporters of the Year, congratulations to Jonah R & Ibrahim K 

• Eco Pupil of the Year, huge congratulations to Oliver Hooley! 
 

We are absolutely delighted with our awards and so proud of our children and staff. 

Our pupils have access to a wide range of physical education opportunities, from team sports to individual 
events, and we are delighted this commitment was recognised at the Stockport Schools Sports Awards 

 
A huge thankyou to all of the staff for their commitment to high quality PE and physical development at CCIS. 
We are strong believers that outdoor physical activity leads to better mental health, better core strength (which 
means that children can sit and concentrate) and better self-esteem. 
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Year 2 Sport’s Morning: 

 
 
Thankyou for being so patient Year 2 
parents! We got there in the end.  
 
Children you were amazing! Thankyou 
for your determination, respect and great 
resilience. 
Well done to Class 2N who were our 
overall winners. 
 
A huge thankyou to all of the Year 2 staff 
and Mr Helsby for making today 
possible. 
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Water Safety: 
 
The Greater Manchester Fire and Rescue Service (GMFRS) have provided us with information regarding their 
current water safety campaign. Please see their website for full details here. 
  
Their water safety campaign warns young people about the dangers of open water, and provides advice on 
what to do if you get into trouble in the water (float to live), as well as what you should do if you see someone 
else in difficulty in the water (call, tell, throw – call 999 and ask for fire if inland or the coastguard if by the sea, 
tell the struggling person to try to float on their back and throw them something that floats). 
  
Please click the link below to read their water safety leaflet. 
 
https://www.cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk/assets/dying-for-a-dip-leaflet.pdf 

We will be discussing water safety with all children in school over the next two weeks.  

Parking: 

Thankyou to PCSO Chadderton and PCSO Belal who joined Mrs  
Fender and myself on Wednesday to discuss how we can promote 
safe parking outside of school. We are planning a whole school 
community project to be launched in the Autumn Term. More details to 
follow. 
 
50/50 Club Winners 
 
A huge thank you to everyone who has continued to support the PSA 
50/50 Club this year- every donation made is hugely appreciated 
across both schools.  
This week, our PSA treasurer drew two months of entries and we are 
delighted to announce the following winners: 
 
May 
1st Place: P  Dignan- £59.54 
2nd Place: C Wright - £35.71 
3rd Place: R Pilkington- £23.82 
 
June 
1st Place: J Morris - £56.29 
2nd Place: S & A Crompton-£33.78 
3rd Place: CM Beharrie-£22.51 
 
If you want to join up, create a standing order for £4.33 for the 5th of each month to the PSA account. Sort 
code: 30-98-12 account number: 00978912. Use a reference of 5050 and your name. Send an email to 
psa.ccijs@gmail.com  with your name, mobile number, email address, child and class so we can make sure 
winnings get back to you. 
 
 

REMINDERS: 
 

Booknic:  Wednesday 17th July: Please bring a picnic blanket or cushion to school 

https://www.manchesterfire.gov.uk/your-safety/campaigns/water-safety/
https://www.cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk/assets/dying-for-a-dip-leaflet.pdf
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2024 OPEN EVENINGS: 
 
If you have a child due to start Reception or Nursery in September 2025 please come along to one of our Open 
Evenings that have been organised on the following dates: 
 
 

• Tuesday 1st October 6-7pm 

• Tuesday 29th October 5-6pm 

• Tue 19th Nov 6-7pm 
• Tue 3rd Dec 5-6pm 

 
To book a place please email admin@cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk leaving your name and contact 
telephone number. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Cheadle Catholic Schools welcome children from all faith backgrounds. 
 
 
School Dinners: 
Week beginning 15.7.24 be Week 2, the link to the menu is below: 
https://www.cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk/parents/school-dinner-menus/ 
 
 

Have a wonderful weekend 

mailto:admin@cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk
https://www.cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk/parents/school-dinner-menus/


 

 

8 

 
Come on England!!!!    No prizes for guessing who we will be cheering on!! 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please continue to pray for our school and parish communities 
Best wishes, 

 
Mrs Glynn. 

 
headteacher@cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk 

 
Tel: 0161 4858733 

1 1PlPleas 
 

Congratulations to all of our new stars of the week! 
 
Nursery: Charlton & Trudie 
R1: Thomas & Lorelei 
R2: Eoin & Camilla 
RN3: Isla M & Jamie 
1O: John & Eabha 
1DW: Sophie & Jaden 
1BW: Henry & Billie 
2L: Isabelle & William R 
2W: Bertie & Orla D 
2N: Musa & Martha 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:headteacher@cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk
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 Diary Dates  

Our full provisional diary can be viewed on our website 

 
                             https://www.cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk/news-and-events/calendar/ 

Monday 15th July: 9.30am  Nursery1 & RN3 Nursery Assembly 
Tuesday 16th July: 9.15am  Class 2L Leaver’s Assembly 

Wednesday 17th July: 9.15am  

Wednesday 17th July 

Class 2W Leaver’s Assembly 

Booknic (Bring a picnic blanket to school). 
Thursday 18th July: 9.15am  Class 2N leaver’s Assembly 

Friday 19th July Reception visit to Jodrell Bank (More details 
to follow) 

Friday 19th July: 9.15am  Nursery 2 & Full Time Nursery Assembly 

Wednesday 24th July: 9.15am 

Wednesday 24th July: 3.30-4.30pm 

Year 2 Choir Summer Showcase 9.15am 

Year 2 Leaver’s Disco 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

https://www.cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk/news-and-events/calendar/

